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North Shore Table Tennis League Year 9-13 - Term 2  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers  
 
Registrations are now open for Table Tennis for the 2022 season (Term 2). 
 

Duration: Term 2: Friday 13 May - Friday 1 July 2022 

Location:  North Shore Table Tennis, Active Zone, 30 Downing Street, Glenfield 

Games: Session 1 Games - 5:00pm to 7:00pm 

Session 2 Games - 7:00pm to 9:00pm 

Training: Wednesday 7.00am – 8.30am All students are expected to attend trainings. Start 23 
March  

Mrs Perkins (Teacher in Charge) will oversee practice sessions at school and manage 
our teams 

Adrian Soh will coach our students 

Pinehurst School Gym  

Covid: Spectators are unable to attend training and games 

Vaccination is required for students, aged 12 years 3 months and over and will be required to 
provide a vaccine pass 

Cost: $70 per term ($140 for two terms) 

Transport: 
 

Coach Adrian Soh, will be at games to supervise students while they are playing games. 
However, it is your responsibility to ensure your son or daughter has transport to and 
from the stadium. No school van will be provided to transport students. 

What to Bring: Towel, Pinehurst PE Shorts & Hired Top, bat, balls and something to eat and drink 

Registration: 
 

Online registration through the Pinehurst website, to register click here  

If you require assistance with registration, please email 
Communications@pinehurst.school.nz Entries close Wednesday 30 March 2022 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the 
event/sport and therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the 
registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this 
fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, 
refund deposits or monies paid after the registration closing date. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Cyndie.Augustin@pinehurst.school.nz  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cyndie Augustin 
Sport Coordinator Yr 9-13,  
Pinehurst School  
Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 909  
Mobile: +64 (0)27 472 5775  
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